
Long  Island  favorite  Tommy
“Razor”  Rainone  looking  for
big win this Saturday night
in boardwalk debut
ATLANTIC CITY, NJ (March 15, 2016)–This Saturday night at The
Claridge  Hotel  in  Atlantic  City,  Long  Island  based
welterweight Tommy Rainone makes his debut on the boardwalk
when he battles Maurice Chalmers in a eight round bout in a
featured undercard bout of a 11-bout card promoted by Rising
Promotions and Vincent M.Ponte’s Gulfstream Promotions.

In the main event, Thomas LaManna takes on Kendal Mena in a
eight round welterweight bout.

Rainone has a record of 24-7-1 with with five knockouts has
long been a fan favorite in the Empire state, and the fight
with Chalmers will fulfill a venue that has been on the 36
year-old’s bucket list.

“I have fought in Madison Square Garden, Yankee Stadium, The
Legendary Blue Horizon and Las Vegas. I have been wanting to
fight in Atlantic City for a long time and Saturday it finally
happens,” said Rainone.

What makes Rainone’s career even more fascinating is that he
works a full-time job overnight working for Hilton Hotels in
the accounting the department.

That makes for long days, working until the early morning,
getting just a few hours of sleep and then going to the gym
before his overnight shift.

“I have not had a day off in seven weeks, but I will be ready
to go on Saturday night. I have had pretty good training and
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sparring. Now I am just maintaining my weight ”

In Chalmers, he is facing a veteran who has a record of
14-12-1 with eight knockouts. Chalmers has knocked off three
undefeated fighters, but Rainone is confident that his skills
and preparation will be enough to get his hand raised.

“I have seen him once in person. He defeated an undefeated guy
and he was very aggressive that night. I have seen other
fight’s where he sits back and is a counter puncher. I prepare
for anything.”

Since  turning  professional  in  2006,  Rainone  has  been  an
instant fan favorite, and he feels he owes a lot of support to
the many supporters who have stuck by him through his whole
career.

“Without a fan base, you don’t get fights. I will have 100 or
so fans down in Atlantic City. I owe everything to them.”

Rainone believes his popularity is due large in part to him
being just an “everyday guy” and his fans can relate to him.

“I always put on a good fight, but I am relate able. After the
fights, I hang out with everybody. I am humble and I show the
fans how much I appreciate him.”

In his last bout, Rainone took one of the step up fights that
could have set him up for a major opportunity when he took on
former junior middleweight champion Ishe Smith.

Rainone came up just short in that fight, but Rainone wanted
to test himself against the former world champion.

“That fight was a tall order. Ishe is the bigger man and a
former world champion. I am not a junior middleweight. I tried
very hard and I knew if I had won that fought, I would have
been ranked in the top-ten.”

Rainone is only planning to fight another couple of years and



he still has the goals of every fighter, but he is taking his
career fight by fight.

“The goal is one fight at a time. I am excited to fight in
Atlantic City. I want to fight at Barclays Center and again in
Madison Square Square Garden as well fighting for a title back
in Atlantic City.”

“I have done this the hard way throughout my career. I do not
know who has done it the way I have. I have done this on my
own without any alliance or any promoter and I am very proud
what I have accomplished and I still have more to do.”

Tickets for the March 19th fight card are $50 GA, $75 Stage
(very  few  remaining)  &  $125  VIP  (SOLD  OUT)  (Booths  of  5
available  for  $500—SOLD  OUT)  and  are  available  at
RisingBoxingPromotions.com  or  609-487-4444.

The Claridge Hotel is located at 123 S. Indiana Ave. Atlantic
City NJ

Facebook.com/risingstarboxing
Instagram: @risingpromo


